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20th September 2017 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Next week Oak Class will be working with the rest of the school to create a 
museum in our hall, as part of our participation in the memorial of the Petworth 
Boys School bombing 75 years ago. This museum will showcase various aspects 
of Petworth both in the past and present. On Monday 25th September we will be 
walking around Petworth to find out what the town has to offer, as well as 
encouraging the children to talk about the different places in Petworth that they 
have visited with family and friends.  
 
Our local visit form which you filled out at the beginning of the year will cover 
your child for this trip. Please ensure that your child has a school jumper or 
cardigan and a coat on Monday 25th September as it may be cold and wet.  
 
If any parents are able to help us walk around Petworth, please let myself or Mrs 
Gill know.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
Laura Fogden  
Oak Class Teacher 

mailto:offfice@petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk
http://www.petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk/

